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To whom it may concern,

The On-Site Group, and Will Spong in particular, have been supplying temporary site
operatives to Structura UK Ltd since 2009.

Following our ongoing positive relationship, On-Site are now considered as a premium
labour provider in our sector.

Structura came to this decision thanks to On-Site’s diligent approach in the resourcing of
site operatives, that built a trust within us that we knew we would get the right men for the
job.

Will has also been excellent in his communication with our site teams and management,
allowing an effective and efficient running of our projects.

We would not hesitate to recommend The On-Site Group to any company looking for a cost-
effective, excellent labour provider solution.

Yours Sincerely,

Mark Restall

Senior Contracts Manager



